
The Village Pump. 
A Rural Gathering. 1st Saturday of Every Month  
9:00am – 10:30am on ZOOM 
Next meeting Saturday 4th March 2023. 
THIS MONTH’S THEME: 
Developing a Mission Action Plan [MAP].  
[If you can’t stay for the whole time don’t worry just join us when and for however long you can] 

We are running this theme again due to the technical difficulties last month 
This informal monthly meeting is an opportunity for rural clergy and laity to meet to share ideas and concerns about 
rural life, the church, and its outreach, hosted by Canon Richard Hancock, Rural Mission Enabler. 
 
2023 is going to be an exciting year for our Diocese as +Stephen outlines our new vision which he has been working 
on with staff, teams, and groups across the Diocese. As we look to the future of our churches and communities it can 
be useful to develop a Mission Action Plan [MAP]. A MAP can help focus valuable time and resources as well as 
giving us a clear direction of travel. MAPs encompass everything about developing our churches, including mission 
and outreach, pastoral care, liturgy, and finances. Join us as I outline a simple process that can be used with your 
churches to help develop your own MAP or revise an old one. 
 
If you would like to join the ZOOM meeting, please email Canon Richard Hancock canonrick@icloud.com and he’ll 
send you the ZOOM link, or if your already a member use the link you have. If you joined us on previous months, the 
link will be the same and you’ll get an invitation email. 

PLEASE NOTE THE PREVIOUS ZOOM LINK IS NO LONGER VALID. A ZOOM LINK WILL BE SENT OUT TO ALL ON THE 
MAILING LIST AND THOSE WHO REQUEST IT BEFORE THE MEETING. 
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